
 

 

Pro Shop  360-457-6501 
 Club House  360-457-
7348 
824 S. Lindberg Rd., 
Port Angeles, WA 98362 

  May 2022 NEWSLETTER 

Pro Shop News    Mark Morrow,    Assistant Golf Professional   PGC 

 Hello PGC!     Hopefully May will be the month for good weather here! The power of positive thinking, 
right? 

 First, a bit of review from last month: 

+ The first Men’s Club event, the Opening Day Scramble was held on 4/3/22. The team of Curtis Rose, 
Greg Senf, James Puckett, and Dave Henderson finished in 1st place. Congrats fellas! 

+ Our merchant league started the week of 4/20/22 and we’ve had excellent turnout so far. We retained 
100% of the teams from last year and we even added a team and most teams added a player or two also! 
Thanks to the team captains for coordinating with us here in the Pro Shop! Be sure to read the 2022 rules 
so that all the teams are on the same page. Enjoy your weekly rounds merchants players! There’s a lot of 
good camaraderie out there on the course! 

+ Our season-long shop games are continuing. Be sure to talk with our Pro Shop employees for the up-
dates and to ensure you are getting your rounds in to win! 

 Now, here are the next upcoming golf events at PGC that are open for signups: 

+ 60th Spring Shotgun Invitational – Saturday & Sunday, 5/28/22 & 5/29/22 with the practice rounds on 
Friday, 5/27/22– Two-person shamble, 6 drive minimum ; anyone with a handicap is invited; $260 per 
team ($130 per player), 72 team limit. We have over half of the event filled already, so be sure to get your 
team and payment in ASAP! Call the Pro Shop today and we can help you get organized for it. We are ex-
cited to host this event! It is one of the best golf events and weekends of the year!  

(Continued on page 2) 
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Deborah Jacobs 

    What a great job was done by Casey Northern, with Jade 
Tisdale's help, rebuilding the retaining wall around the put-
ting green, Thank you so much Casey for taking on this pro-
ject and getting it done just in time for golf season to start 
back up.  Another project we have recently completed is 
new lighting, sinks and toilets in the men's locker  room and 
new lighting in the kitchen.  Finishing these projects are just 
a few of the many items we have been able to complete 
thanks to the Board of Directors' ongoing careful budgeting 
and planning in our effort to enhance and update our club, 
we are happy to see the list is getting smaller. 
 

    Another item to note, we have recently advertised our 
club in the newsletter Inside Golf  that circulates here in 
Western Washington. As part of this advertisement  our 
Club will be featured in the May newsletter; copies will be 
available at the Pro Shop and Clubhouse once its pub-
lished.  Thank you Steve Dryke and Tim 
Lusk for taking the time to make this hap-
pen. 

Happy Spring, 

 Deborah 

Applications: 
Eric Hempel 
Dick Martin 
Resignations: 
Steve Nichols   
Status Changes:        
James Puckett   

Jered Pomeroy 
Harry Hinds 

 
Fam Assoc 
Single Assoc 
 
Single Certif. 
 
Sngl Jr-SnglAssc 
Sngl Jr-Sngl Assc 
Jr Cert-Sngl Cert 

 
3/25/2022 
3/312022 
 
2/28/2022 
 
3/31/2022 
3/31/2022 
3/31/2022 

Membership Totals   

Certificate 124  

Associate    15  

Junior     7  

TOTAL   146  

   + Friday, 5/6/22 Horseraces begin! These 
events are at 5:30pm, every other Friday. 
These are some of our most fun reoccurring 
events! It is a 2-man alternate shot format 
with handicaps included and teams will play 
a max of 6 holes. Each event we’ll play a dif-

ferent set of holes and buy-ins and prizes 
will vary. Be sure to look for the signs 
around the shop close to that date to sign 

up. 

   + The PGA Championship is 5/19/22-

5/22/22. Keep your eyes open for another 
pick ‘em league. Our Masters pool had over 
70 entries, so jump in and enjoy watching 
another golf major championship. We will do 
the same thing for the US Open and The 
Open Championship the next couple of 

months also. 

   + Be sure to look at the last page of this 
newsletter for other events, including our 
Men’s Club and Ladies’ Club Events! We are 
getting more events scheduled, so I want to 
make sure everyone sees when those events 
are in case they affect your regular tee times. 
    
 We also prefer if you call ahead for tee 
times since we are getting into our peak sea-
son. That way, we can let you know quickly 
how busy the course is and manage our tee 
sheet a bit better. 
 

 We  have all the sign up forms ready in the 
Pro Shop. Thanks for the 
business and participating in 

our events! 

 Thanks,  Mark Morrow                               

& the Pro Shop Team 

Continued Pro Shop News from Page 1 
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CLUBHOUSE NEWS 

ADMINISTRATOR REPORT      Laurie McDonald 

     Just a heads up for all those members who take advantage of the ACH processing for their 

dues payments or who do not yet but would like to, I have started also processing them for 

auto payment on the 15th of the month.  If you are interested in signing up or switching your 

schedule existing 1st of the month schedule please contact me for the June billing statement. 

    Also please reach out to me if you have a handicap flag on your cart, we have a flag regis-

tration form I need for you to complete for me. 

    Please call me if you have any questions or concerns or come in to see me on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. 

  Thanks, Laurie 

Rena Parish 

              What is the Ruling? 

 Another player asks you to mark your 
ball near the green. After you place a 
ball marker behind it and you lift it, 
you notice some mud on the ball. Can 
you clean your ball? 

Gary McLaughlin 
     

     Spring showers have brought out many golfers 
to PGC; hopefully they will bring some nice sunny 
dry days too. We had a great time with the Long-
shoreman event. Merchant league had a great 
start Wednesday and also will be playing Merchant 
League on Sundays. 
 

  We will be hosting Wilder baseball fundraiser on 
Saturday April 30th. Don't forget the Horse races 
start May 6 come out for the fun. We also have 
Biggies returning on May 21. And the never ending 
fun for Spring shot gun from May 27 thru May 29. 
 

 The fun is just beginning. Come and join us for a 
meal and a drink at the club house and a round of 
golf at PGC. 
 

     Thank you, 
          Rena Parish and Clubhouse Staff 

    The PGC Ladies Club met on April 28 for 
their annual kick off breakfast and 9-hole 
round, celebrating the beginning of the sea-
son. 
 

   The May competition is the Gray Cup ( 3 
net scores).  Sign up in the locker room. 
 

   May schedule:  5/ 4 Medal Play;  5/11 Sub-
stitute Par; 5/18 5 & 4;  5/25; Better 9. 
 
  The ladies golf on Wednesdays, tee time at 
9:00 a.m.  Guests are welcome!! 

New retaining wall for Putting Green; thanks  
to Casey Northern and Jade Tisdale!  Awesome!! 



 

 

Assistant Golf Professional, Mark Morrow, 360-
681-6773 

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 

Clubhouse  360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book 

your Party or Special Event   pgcrenaparish@gmail.com                
 

 Superintendent   Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy 

Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

Clubhouse Hours  May 1-May 31, 2022 
 

Monday            Closed 
Tuesday            0630 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday      11:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Thursday           0630 am to 7:00 pm 
Friday                11:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Saturday            0630 am to 5:00 pm 
Sunday               0630 am to 5:00 pm 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 

Horseraces 

5:30 pm 

7 

8 

Mother’s Day 

 

9 10 11 

 

 

12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 

Horseraces 

5:30 pm 

21 

11 am shot-

gun: Private 

Event 

22 

2-man scram-

ble 8:30 am 

Shotgun 

23 24 25 26 27 

Practice 

Rounds for 

Shotgun par-

ticipants 

28 

Spring  

Shotgun 

29 

Spring 

Shotgun 

30 Club-
house OPEN 

31     

May 2022 

Clubhouse  
Closed 

Clubhouse  
Closed 

Clubhouse  
Closed 

Clubhouse  
Closed 

Board Mtg 
Committees at 
4 p.m. 
Board at 5 pm  
Members wel-
come 

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Merchant League 

MERCHANT LEAGUE PLAY  ON 
WEDNESDAYS AND SUNDAYS. 

Merchant League 

Merchant League 

Merchant League 

Merchant League 

Merchant League 

Merchant League 

Merchant League 

Merchant League 


